
 

 
 
 

SECURITIES COMMISSION OF THE BAHAMAS 
 

NOTICE 
 

23 December 2015  

 

Re:  OFFICE CLOSURE 

 

The Securities Commission of The Bahamas advises that its offices will close to 

the general public at 1:00 p.m. on Thursday, 24 December, 2015. 

Our Offices will re-open on Tuesday, 29 December, 2015, under normal 

business hours (9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.). 
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